
MEMO# 32508

June 4, 2020

June 10 - Continuation of ICI Member
Call on CFTC Proposed Amendments to
Part 190 Bankruptcy Regulations
[32508]
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Member Call on CFTC Proposed Amendments to Part 190 Bankruptcy Regulations
 

ICI’s Derivatives Markets Advisory Committee recently held a member call to discuss
potential ICI comments on the CFTC’s proposed amendments to its Part 190 bankruptcy
regulations.[1] We will continue our discussion of the proposed amendments and
potential comments on a member call on Wednesday, June 10, from 4:30-5:30 pm
ET. We will again be joined on this call by our outside counsel from Cleary
Gottlieb. 

We will send you an Outlook invitation for the member call that will include dial-in
information.  We will include, with the Outlook invitation, the same materials that were
included with the invitation to the prior call. We will resume our discussion where we left off
at the end of the prior call.

We look forward to your comments and questions.

 

Sarah A. Bessin
Associate General Counsel

 

endnotes

[1] For our memorandum on the proposed amendments, please see ICI Memorandum No.
32481 (May 22, 2020), available at https://www.ici.org/my_ici/memorandum/memo32481.
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